
 
                                 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                            

 November 23rd Newsletter  

 We had a great past two weeks 
reviewing the letter F and talking about 
Thanksgiving and fall. The children loved 
making the turkeys with their handprints. 
We also learned about what happens in 
the fall. We put on our turkey costumes 
and had a lot of fun learning new songs 
for our Tthanksgiving breakfast. The next 
two weeks, we will be reviewing Letter G 
and H as well as, discussing about all 
aspects of our home and body parts 

In our Judaic circle we have been 
learning about chessed-kindness, and 
about being kind to our friends.  This week 
we have been learning about opposites, 
because Yaakov (Jacob) and Eisav  
(Esau) were opposites.  We have been 
learning the letter “Gimmel”.  The children 
enjoyed decorating their gimmels and 
making Glida (Ice Cream)!  We will be 
moving on to the letter “Daled” and we will 
beginlearning about the holiday of 
Chanukah. 
 

News! 

 

Important Dates: 
 
-11/23-11/24  NO SCHOOL-THANKSGIVING 
-12/20 GREAT MENORAH CAR PARADE @ 

6:30 PM! 
-12/23-12/26  SCHOOL CLOSED FOR 

CHANUKAH VACATION 

Teacher’s Corner: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We cannot believe it is already the end of November.  
We enjoyed meeting and discussing with you your child’s 
progress last week at parent-teacher conferences.  The 
children enjoyed having their families come and watch 
them perform at the Thanksgiving Breakfast!   
Reminders: 
Now that the weather is getting colder, please bring in 
your child with proper winter gear (i.e. hat, gloves, 
jackets...)  

Shabbat Shalom 
    Morahs Paola & Morah Chana 

 

 

 

       

   

 

 
Candle Lighting 

 Parshat Toldot- 4:06 
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